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This is a statistical breakdown of cases that were referred to the Office of Professional Standards for the 
year 2012.  There were a total of 28 cases referred to the office for violation of department rules and 
regulations.  Of the 28 cases, 25 cases were initiated by citizens and 3 were initiated by department 
personnel: 

Referred to Division by the Office of Professional Standards 10 

Previously investigated 2 

Handled by Office of Professional Standards 16 

Total number of cases 28 

  

  

The investigative findings in the above cases are as follows:  

Exonerated 16 

Not Sustained 7 

Sustained 6 

Other 3 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 


